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2  Pray for H, L, E, & L 
as they continue in a 
restricted country in 
Africa to make 
disciples & produce 
disciple-makers. 

3  Pray for H, L, E, & L 
as they continue in a 
restricted country in 
Africa that God would 
open a door to a new 
area of this country 
before they leave. 

4  Pray for God to 
open a door for an 
Arabic translation of 
1O1WG to begin to 
serve the 500 million+ 
people that speak this 
language. 

5  
Pray for Jerry & Marilyn 
as they disciple a 
pastor & church staff in 
the greater OKC area 
every weekend of 
March-April. 

6   

7 8   
Pray for V & S as they 
make disciples and 
produce disciple-
makers in Florida. 

9 
Pray for Pastor B and 
staff as they seek to 
spur on a disciple-
making movement in 
their church in the 
OKC area. 

10 
Pray for Marilyn as 
she seeks to 
encourage new 
disciple-makers this 
month. 

11  Pray for native 
Arabic-speaking 
ministry partners to 
make disciples and 
produce disciple-
makers in North Africa 
and the Middle East. 

12 
Pray for Jerry & Marilyn 
as they disciple a 
pastor & church staff in 
the greater OKC area 
every weekend of 
March-April. 

13 

14 15  
Pray for Pastor A in 
Latvia to begin a new 
work making 
disciples & producing 
disciple-makers. 

16 
Pray for Pastor I and 
his team in SE Asia 
as they make 
disciples & produce 
disciple-makers. 
 

17   
Pray for our 
partners H & L in 
Africa as they show 
the Jesus film, make 
disciples, & produce 
disciple-makers. 

18 
Pray for Pastor I in 
Poland as he makes 
disciples & produces 
disciple-makers. 

19 
Pray for Jerry & Marilyn 
as they disciple a 
pastor & church staff in 
the greater OKC area 
every weekend of 
March-April. 

20 
 

21   22  Pray for new 
ministry partners in 
Brazil to make disciples 
using recently 
completed Brazilian-
Portuguese One on 
One w God translation. 

23  Pray for the cont’d 
development of the 
One on One with God 
APP which is now 
available in the Apple 
Store & soon in the 
Google Play store. 

24   
Pray for Pastor J in 
Canada to gain 
traction in making 
disciples & producing 
disciple-makers in his 
church. 

25 
Pray for V & M in a 
restricted country as 
they make disciples 
& produce disciple-
makers. 

26 
Pray for Jerry & Marilyn 
as they disciple a 
pastor & church staff in 
the greater OKC area 
every weekend of 
March-April. 

27 
 

28 
 

29 
Pray for offerings that 
will allow One on One 
with God to meet the 
great need for more 
Bibles & workbooks in 
Africa. 

30 
Pray for Pastor S in 
Ukraine as he makes 
disciples & produces 
disciple-makers 

31 
Pray for strength 
and wisdom for 
Jerry & Marilyn as 
they lead One on 
One with God. 

 
 

 

  

Be earnest and unwearied and steadfast in your prayer [life], being [both] alert and intent in [your praying] with thanksgiving. 
Colossians 4:2 AMPC 


